ELECTORAL COMMISSION

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRPERSON Tel: +27 12 622 5516; Fax: +27 12 622 5256 Email: thengat@elections.org.za

05 March 2013

Adv. Paul Hoffman SC

Director: Institute for Accountability in Southern Africa

PO Box 33 Noordhoek Cape Town 7979

Fax: 021 685 7390

Dear Adv. Hoffman,

Re: Fairness of elections in South Africa.

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 18 February 2013 that is addressed to the Chairperson of the Electoral Commission regarding "fairness of elections in South Africa"

Please be informed that your letter and the matters raised therein will be tabled for discussion at a meeting of Electoral Commissioners that is taking place on 20 March 2013. The decision of Commissioners pertaining to this matter will be communicated to your office soon thereafter.

Yours Sincerely,

Tshavhumbwa Thenga (Ms) Office of the Chairperson

